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May 2025 

HOW WE CELEBRATED NURSES 
WEEK! 

This year, we had a lot to 
celebrate for National Nurses 
Week!  We kicked off the 
week with exciting news. 
Every year, the Milwaukee 
Journal Sentinel, in 
partnership with the 
Wisconsin Nurses 
Association, accepts 
nominations from all over the 
state for a “Nurse of the 
Year” award.  

This year, the Clement 
Manor nursing team 
nominated three of our 
exceptional nurses for this 
award: Kathy Bayer, Emma 
Radmer, & Sue Cheske. We 
were so excited to announce 
that Sue Cheske was 
selected as one of four 
WINNERS in Wisconsin to 
receive this recognition and 
award!  

This was the second time since 
2016 that a Clement Manor nurse 
was named a winner of this 
prestigious award. We are so 
proud of Sue and our entire 
nursing team for the selfless and 
exceptional work they do every 
day with our residents. 
CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

Throughout the rest of the week, 
our team displayed photos of our 
nurses in our lobby for everyone 
to see. Our residents and staff 
even threw pies in the faces of 
their favorite nurses to raise 
money for the activities fund!  

We wrapped up the week by 
treating our nurses to bagels and 
coffee and a lovely luncheon with 
special gifts.  

Thank you to all our nurses 
and caregivers for everything 
you do every day for our 
residents! We really appreciate 
you!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastoral Care Message: by Tom Brefka, Pastoral Care Manager 

Celebrating Father’s Day and the Blessings of Summer 
As the warmth of summer begins to embrace us, we give thanks for 
the gifts of the season—longer days, blooming gardens, and time to 
gather with loved ones. June also brings the opportunity to honor 
fathers, grandfathers, and all who have shared the gift of fatherly 
love in our lives. 
Father’s Day reminds us of the strength, guidance, and quiet sacrifices so many 
fathers make. It is a time to reflect on the love of our Heavenly Father, whose presence 
remains constant and unwavering. Let us give thanks for all those who have been signs of 
His love.  
We remember all our fathers including God our Father.  

Our Father, who art in heaven, Hallowed be thy name, Thy kingdom come, Thy will 
be done, on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread. And forgive us 
our trespasses as we forgive those who trespass against us. And lead us not into 
temptation, but deliver us from evil. AMEN  

In Memoriam: 

Betty LaPresti 

Robert Whalen 

Clement Manor residents from the 
East building, Clare Suites Memory 
Care, and the Health Center had a 
blast at a senior prom that brought 
back fond memories!  

Some dressed up for the occasion, 
while jamming to “oldies” music by 
Todd Pridgeon. They snapped pics at 
a photo booth, enjoyed some great 
food, and reminisced about dances 
back in the day. We even crowned a 

prom king and 
queen—Shirley and 
Vern! We were 
blessed to have 
some New Berlin 
West High School 
National Honor 
Society students 
volunteering for the 
special occasion 
while dancing with 
our residents! We 
look forward to next 

year’s prom! 

In honor of Memorial Day, 
Clement Manor held a 
Missing Hero's Table 
ceremony to honor fallen, 
missing, or imprisoned U.S. 
military service members.  

Each item on the table holds 
a special significance. As 
Americans, we should never 
forget the men and women 
who sacrificed for our 
freedom.  

OUR UNFORGETTABLE SENIOR 
PROM 



Health Center 

5/9 Clarita M. 

5/20 Carol V. 

5/22 Shirley L. 

5/24 Jane H.  

5/25 Geraldine B. 

5/26 Robert W. 

East and West 
Buildings 

5/1 Janet S. 

5/6 Fr. Paul L. 

5/8 Bernadine B. 

5/12 Ann Z. 

5/14 Ron A. 

5/15 Leslie M. 

5/17 Shirley W. 

5/21 Fr. Bob G. 

5/25 John B. 

Every month, we love to celebrate our 
birthdays with fun parties in 

Independent Living, Assisted Living, 
Clare Suites and the Health Center 

areas. They all celebrate with 
entertainment and of course cake! 

Happy MAY birthdays to all our 
Clement Manor residents!  

M A Y  B I R T H D A Y S  

Clare Suites 
Memory Care 

5/29 Mary E. 

5/29 John Q.  

Residents around campus had 
fun celebrating Cinco de Mayo 
with games, music, and a live 
Flamenco Dancer performance.  

CHEERS TO CINCO DE MAYO 

The Clement Manor Golf 
Classic is back again this year 
on Monday, July 21st at New 
Berlin Hills! Registration is 
open for golf and 
sponsorships! 100% of the 
proceeds go to enriching 
programs for all residents.  

Go to our website at clementmanor.com/golf or call 
Natalie for more info at 414-546-7984. 

GOLF SEASON IS HERE!  

Back by popular demand, Hawaiian 
Luau Dancers returned to Clement 
Manor. The performance brings so 
much joy and laughter to our 
residents!  

ALOHA! 

West Building residents always 
love their outings together. 
They enjoyed dinner and a 
show seeing Bye-Bye Birdie 
at Whitnall High School.  

Happy 90th Birthday  

Shirley!  Afternoon tea time! 

Baking with 
Tania! 



Center for Enrichment  

Our Center for Enrichment 
wrapped up its keynote series 
with “Hollywood Stars and 
Stories” this month with David 
Fantle. Summer sessions start on 
June 16th so make sure you start 
to register for new and exciting 
classes!  

To learn more about the CFE and it’s class offerings, 
visit our website at: www.clementmanor.com/cfe or 
call Kristy at 414-546-7990. 

Recipe of the Month  

Summer Salad with Corn, 
Strawberries & Avocado 

Ingredients: 

 

Instructions:  

1. Steam corn in boiling 
water. Then cool, and slice 
kernels into a bowl.  

2. Chop all other ingredients 

3. In a large bowl, combine 
all chopped ingredients, 
add feta, basil, oil, lemon 
juice, salt and pepper.  

4. Toss to combine. 

5. Enjoy!  

 

Clement Manor is a proud host 
of an  Alzheimer's Association 
Caregiver Group. Please join us 
for FREE support group 
meetings at Clement Manor, 
facilitated by trained individuals 
from the Alzheimer's Association 
of SE Wisconsin. 

Meetings are held every 3rd 
Monday of each month starting 
at 2pm. For more information 
call Jeanne at 414-546-7319. 

Clement Manor is a Catholic-based continuing care retirement community 

located in Greenfield, WI, sponsored by the Franciscan Sisters of Christian 

Charity. Our mission is to promote healthy aging of individuals on our 

campus and in the community, through the values of respect, collaboration, 

and quality service. Our continuum of care includes Independent and Assisted 

Living Apartments, Enhanced Assisted Living and Memory Care in Clare 

Suites, Transitional Care and Skilled Nursing in our Health Center, and the 

Center for Enrichment lifelong learning classes. 

If you are interested in supporting our mission, donations are 
greatly appreciated! Please go to our website at 
www.clementmanor.com and click on the “DONATE NOW” 
button. Thank you for your generosity and support.  

Clement Manor would like to 
welcome the two newest members 
of the executive leadership team!  

Bridget Shaffer is 
the newly appointed 
Director of Nursing. 
We also are proud to 
announce that 
Crystal Anderson 
has 

been promoted to 
Campus 
Administrator. 
Our residents and 
staff are lucky to 
have you as part of 
our family.  

*See attached flyers 
for some amazing 
events for all 
residents, family and 
community members 
to enjoy!  

*Blood Drive June 3 

Music Under the 
Stars June 3  

*Greenfield 
Farmer’s Market  

Memory Matters 
Alzheimer’s 
Awareness event 
June 26 

WELCOME BRIDGET 
AND CRYSTAL! 

 1 ear of corn, husks removed 

 1 long English cucumber, 
chopped 

 2 cups cherry tomatoes  
 1/2 an avocado, cubed 

 2 cups fresh strawberries 
 1/2 cup fresh basil, chopped 

 1/3 cup crumbled feta 

 1/2 a lemon, juice only 

 2 Tbsp olive oil 
 Salt + pepper to taste 





FREE CONCERTS OPEN TO RESIDENTS, FAMILY AND 
COMMUNITY MEMBERS!  






